
Welcome to RT! 

Miss Tyson 

Hi, I am your new teacher Miss Tyson! I can’t wait to meet you all and I am really    
excited about getting the new year started. I have taught in Reception for many years 
and it is definitely the best year group! I love teaching all subjects and I have lots of 

exciting things planned for our year together. In my spare time outside of school, I love 
reading, paddle boarding on the sea and walking my gorgeous dog, Izzie. You will hear a 

lot about her over the year - I even have a picture of her on my laptop! 
We also have Mrs Connolly working with us in RT. She has also worked in Reception for 
many years! She loves teaching phonics and reading is her passion. When she is not in 

school, she enjoys walking, exploring new places and visiting her grandson. 
In a normal year, we would have had the opportunity to meet each other in our new 

classroom before September. Unfortunately, that can’t happen this year, so I thought I’d 
tell you a little bit about Reception. 

In Reception we work together as a family. We come to school every day with a smile on 
our faces and an expectation that the day will be brilliant. During the year, we will learn 

to read, write and count. We will explore the world around us through play and 
investigation and develop a real love for learning. We cant wait to get started! 

In RT, we enter through door number 20. 
We can’t wait to see you all from Thursday 3rd September! Please bring a photograph of 
something you have achieved over the summer or during lockdown with you on your first 

day so we can share some memories. 
Have a lovely summer! 

Miss Tyson and Mrs Connolly 

Mrs Connolly 


	Slide 1

